
Correspondence 

Dear Student Council, 

Following on from our AMAZING president’s correspondence from the last student council regarding 

my resignation, I just wanted to shed some light on my reasons for leaving. Although my time here in 

TUDSU was short, it was sweet (cringe!). I have to say, I’ve met some of the most amazing people in 

the SU and they are people I don’t intend to lose contact with (can’t get rid of me!). Every single 

person involved in the SU, both from the executive to the staff members made my chaotic time here 

full of laughs. It was a decision I went back and forth on for ages, but I did get offered my dream 

position in my respective field so that was hard to pass up. I want to thank my Welfare and Equality 

gals for being my rocks during the stressful planning of campaigns. Also, my Tallaght Team James 

(aka Bread) and Lil Niamhy for making my time here so fun. I’d also like to thank the Education team, 

other deputies and our Events and Engagement LEGEND Iano, all of which I didn’t get the pleasure of 

working closer with, you all still supported me so much. Also, to the staff for all being so positive to 

be around and easy to work with. Finally, BIG thank you to Brian you are a credit to the company 

and the best boss! You’re all truly amazing and I’ll see you all soon    . 

From, 

The former VP Welfare and Equality Tallaght  

(best-looking officer) 

Abbie Nulty 

 


